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Park Street/Albert Street intersection, Mordialloc – Footpath construction  
 
We recently shared proposed plans for a new footpath connection at the intersection of Park Street and Albert 
Street, to improve safety and connectivity for our community.  

 
Community feedback was carefully considered, and the proposed works have been updated to reflect feedback 
that was received.  

 
Updated improvements include (please refer to plan overleaf for more detail): 

 
 Construction of a new concrete footpath along the traffic island 

 New pram crossings with tactile indicators 

 
The extension of the traffic island is no longer included and the left turn from Albert Street onto Park Street will be 
retained.   
 
Construction Details 

The works will take approximately 4 weeks to complete and are planned to commence in 2025 (subject to staging 
with the level crossing removal works to minimise disruption to the community). 

 
Construction works will restrict access to some pedestrian areas for short periods. Council will endeavour to minimise 
disruption and will provide adequate signage for alternative pathways. 
 
Closer to the time of construction additional information will be provided, with details on who to contact during 
construction.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience during the works and look forward to delivering these improvements for the 
community. 
 
Further information 

For further information relating to this project please contact Mia Watkins, Design Engineer or Fleur Gascoyne, 

Coordinator Strategic Projects via email info@kingston.vic.gov.au or on   1300 653 356. 

 
To view other projects being constructed in your area please visit: kingston.vic.gov.au/works  
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